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Comments: I appreciate the opportunity participate in the public comments during the scoping period for the

Midas Gold Stibnite project. I would like to express my support of the project. As a long term resident of Valley

County I see the project as a huge economical benefit to our local community. 

I would like to specifically address the construction of the main access road on the Burntlog route. I feel this is a

sound decision that mitigates potential issues with the exposure of mine traffic to nearby fisheries. 

I would also like to address my support of the connecting the Horse Heaven/powerline road to Meadow Creek

lookout as a motorized trail. I feel this will support the recreational use in the area and is a sound decision. 

In closing I feel the Midas Gold Stibnite project is a win/win for Valley County and its residents. Midas Gold has

presented a solid plan with the utmost concern for the environmental aspects of the project. I fully support their

plan.


